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Thursday 25th June 2020 

 

END OF YEAR MASS & ‘DRIVE BY’ 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well! Thank you all very much for your continued support and hard work 

over the past few months.  We appreciate how difficult this has been for everyone! 

As our unusual school year comes to an end, we would like to invite you all to join us ‘virtually’, for 

our End of Year celebrations tomorrow at 11.00am, via our school website & Facebook Page.  Fr Moore 

will celebrate a special Mass for all our pupils, especially our P7 pupils, who are leaving us next week.  

Following this we will show our Leaver’s Slideshow, which the children look forward to every year - a 

look back at life in St. Mary’s by our P7 pupils.  

Families are then asked to participate in our ‘Drive By’ at 1.00pm.  This is an opportunity for our pupils 

to see the school staff and say goodbye to our P7 pupils.  We ask that you approach school, from The 

Gables, please. This is to allow the children to see everyone as they pass school – you will be part of 

Making Memories for our pupils and there may be a little surprise for everyone! 

 

As a staff, we have missed each and every one of our children & you our parents – we are really looking 

forward to seeing you all tomorrow afternoon.   

Remember we are all in this together & we are ‘Living through History’.  

 

Keep Safe! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Martina Martin 
PRINCIPAL 

http://www.stmaryslisbuoy.com/

